
 
Greetings Larchmont Parents and Guardians, 
  
Please join us at one of three virtual meetings to help develop the five-year strategic plan for Norfolk 
Public Schools. 
  
We seek input on topics including academics and instruction, communication and engagement, 
teacher/staff recruitment and retention, culture, operational effectiveness and infrastructure. Join us at 
one of three virtual community engagement kick off events, with a welcome by Superintendent Dr. 
Sharon I. Byrdsong. 
  
These meetings will be held on Wednesday, October 27 and Thursday, October 28. 
  
For more information or to sign up, head to https://www.npsk12.com/strategicplanning 
 
  
Thank you. 
 

https://www.npsk12.com/strategicplanning

